
From: Chris Murphy <chris@MURPHYLAWFIRMLLC.COM>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/6/2013 11:56:58 AM
Subject: RE: FW: Letter - big red letter

Katherine i am having the original brought back and will give to Katherine T for mailing from your office. Thanks for 
your assistance.

Sent from my Android phone using TouchDown (www.nitrodesk.com)
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